
“CTE has become a huge part of my life over the past four years.

Mrs. Crane brought me into FBLA and supported me through my

journey to becoming a State Officer. FBLA has taught me

communication, teamwork, and productivity skills. All CTE programs

are perfect for this, along with my favorite part of meeting new

friends from all over the country.“                                                      
 - Alina Day
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ALINA IS BEING RECOGNIZED FOR HER DEDICATION
TO CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION.

Student of the Month

Alina is active as a senior class officer and is a
member of Student Council, National Honor
Society, Mu Alpha Theta, and Leo Club. She's
been on the varsity tennis team six years and
serves as a Junior Ambassador for the Saraland
Chamber of Commerce.
 

She is involved with the health science program
and has been a member of FBLA four years
where she is president of the Saraland Chapter.
She has also served as a local secretary and
Vice-President and has placed at state and
national FBLA Leadership Conferences. She is
presently serving as an Alabama FBLA state
officer as the District Six Vice-President. 

Alina will attend Spring Hill College on a tennis
scholarship and major in health science. She
plans to become a Physician's Assistant.


